
Comment from Tony Redpath in PPU. Add under “Corporate and Partner Actions for Keeping Life 
Local” 
 

Re Post Offices  – the reference to the “service improvement department” would be 
more accurate if it said “economic development team”. I know that opportunities to 
amend the strategy are now limited, but as and when one arises perhaps this 
change could be made.  
 


